
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Tuesday, 31 January 2017 5:44 PM 
To: 'Vivienne Wiles' 

Subject: RE: (AM2014/47) Annual Leave 

 
Dear Ms Wiles 
 
I refer to your correspondence below and confirm the extension request has been granted. 
 
The TCFUA shall file comments in respect of the draft determination and provisional view as outlined 
in the Decision [2016] FWCFB 9074 by 5pm Wednesday, 1 February 2017. 
 
Kind regards 
 
JO RICHARDSON 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4781 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
 
 
From: Vivienne Wiles 

Sent: Tuesday, 31 January 2017 4:30 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Subject: (AM2014/47) Annual Leave 

 
Attention: 
Jo Richardson 
Associate to J. Ross (President) 
 
Dear Ms Richardson, 
 
(AM2014/47) Annual Leave 
Textile, Clothing, Footwear and Associated Industries Award 2010 (‘TCF Award 2010’) 
Draft Determination (Excessive Annual Leave) 
 
I refer to the Statement [2016] FWCFB 9074 (19 December 2016) and Draft Determination issued for 
the TCF Award 2010 (20 December 2017). 
 
The Directions issued in relation to the Draft Determination and Statement require interested 
parties to provide any comments on the draft determination and the provisional view of the Full 
Bench by 4pm. Tuesday 31 January 2017. 
 
Despite the TCFUA’s best endeavours, the TCFUA is unable to finalise its comments by the 4pm 
deadline today. 
 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/decisionssigned/html/2016fwcfb9074.htm
mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au


The TCFUA respectfully seeks a short extension to file its material by the COB, Wednesday, 1 
February 2017. 
 
The TCFUA apologises for the delay and any inconvenience caused to the Commission. 
 
Regards 
 
Vivienne Wiles 
(National Industrial Officer) 
Textile Clothing & Footwear Union of Australia (National Office) 
 


